From: G A Tubo

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 1:52 PM
To: SCUSD Public Comment

Subject: public comment 11/4/21 item‘8.l4

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please
verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact
the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Dear Board,

I appreciate all the time and energy each of you spend to connect with the families and staff in your trustee
areas. However, there is an essential disconnect when the attendance boundary school assignments, particularly
the assigned high school, do not align with the trustee area boundaries. It's one more barrier to creating a school
district culture in which families look forward to sending their kids to their neighborhood school, and one that
you could direct the demographic consultant to address in this process.

Respectfully,
Alison French-Tubo
parent of two SCUSD students



